
   KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS            
    # 1268 COUNCIL 
    Meeting     1/15/20 
 
 
 

   
 
 
  ATTENDEES: 
 

 
GRAND KNIGHT    3RD YEAR TRUSTEE 
 ANDREW LOTTS--P    JEREMY DEE--P 
DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT   2ND YEAR TRUSTEE   
 STEVE POTSIC--P    FRANK CARINGELLO-P 
CHANCELLOR    1ST YEAR TRUSTEE-P 
 JEFF KOWAL--A    BOB WENDERSKI-P 
RECORDER          
 JP GRAZIAN0--P 
TREASURER 
 TERRY KLUNDER--P 
FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
 GLENN MORDINI--P 
LECTURER 
 JOE EAGAN--P 
ADVOCATE 
 MIKE REIDY--P 
WARDEN 
 BOB GRAZIAN0--A 
INSIDE GUARD 
 CHARLIE BAGDO--A 
OUTSIDE GUARD 
 TERRY DUGAN--P 
CHAPLAIN 
 FATHER MARK AUGUSTINE—A 
 
 
 
 

PREVIOUS MINUTES 
 
Motion to approve minutes accepted and passed by council 
Minutes also available on website 



GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT…. ANDREW LOTTS 
 
 Checks will be submitted to: 
  Saint Mary’s Spred………………………………..$ 3,500 
  Little City………………….$ 3,149.53 
  Maryville Academy………...$3,500 
 
Andrew contacted Ms Jennifer Boldry business manager  at Saint 
Pats church Lake Forest to secure the Spred money we have given 
them over the past few years . The amount is reported to be 
approximately $6,000.00.  
 Since Andrew was not able to convince her to return these funds to 
our council, he is considering having the head of Saint Mary’s Spred 
organization or Father Nacius contact them. 
 
It was also discussed that Saint Pats Spred organization may still 
be collecting money for their Spred organization even though it 
may no longer be in existence. 
 
Eight of the Knights visited the South Side Pregnancy Center to 
view the new Ultra Sound machine for which we and the 
Libertyville council donated $36,176. Our visiting Knights were 
able to view the ultra sound of a 12 week old baby and was 
able to see and hear the  heart beat, eyes, brain and moving limbs. 
A plaque was also attached to the side of the ultra sound machine 
that stated “ donated by the  Knights of Columbus Lake Forest 
Council #1268” Libertyville Council Cardinal Scritch # 3674. 
 
Mike Reidy volunteered to be our new beer,water,soda and pretzel  
man for our monthly meetings…… thank you Chris Dee and thank 
you Mike for volunteering. 
 
Bocce party scheduled for 2/15/20 
Wheelers scheduled for 2/16/20 
Monthly meeting scheduled for 2/19/20 
Feed my Starving Children activity  2/24/20  6:00pm to 7:30pm 
Saint Patrick’s party at the Gallaghers   3/17/20   6:00 pm 
 
 



 
CHAPLINS REPORT 
 
 Father Augustine absent 
 
 
TREASURERS REPORT 
 
 Terry Klunder reported as of  12/30/19 
 
  Opening balance   $ 20,689.29 
  Interest      
  Expenses    $ 0 
  Income    $ 1,030.22      
  Closing balance   $ 21,719.51 
 
 
Treasurer’s report approved by council. 
 ( paper report submitted  and placed in green minutes log book) 
 
 
 
FINANCIAL SECRETARY’S REPORT  
 
 Glenn Mordini accepted checks accordingly 
 
 From Grand Knight: 
   $ 169   for 50/50 raffle 
  $350 from Christmas Bingo game 
  $100 from Chris Dee for Knights insurance business 
 
 Checks  issued and given to: 
  $1,169.55 to Grand Knight for Christmas party expenses 
  $24.00 to Steve Potsic for photo frames given to Tammy 
  $85.98 to Chris Dee for monthly meeting refreshments 
 
 
    
 



    
 
LECTURER 
 
 Joe Eagan cited from an excellent article in this month Columbian 
 magazine regarding the  Knight of Columbus  Jimmy Murray a 
 former Marine from Philadelphia who began the first of the 
 Ronald MacDonald houses which have resulted in hundreds of 
 locations nationwide 
 
 
FOURTH DEGREE REPORT 
 
 No report this month 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
 Glenn Mordini attended the funeral of Knight Robert Zengler 
 
 Camp Hope wants to be part of our tootsie roll drive this year 
 
 Grand Knight suggested that 2020 Christmas Party be 
 confined to one floor rather that two floors/rooms and to  
 possibly consider Portillos for catering this years Christmas party. 
 
  
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
 There are 40 people scheduled to attend the February bocce party 
 
 John Mastero suggested that our knights should become more 
visible 
 
 Grand Knight suggested that Knights should attend donut Sundays 
 
 Steve Bostic suggested that he would write articles for Saint  
 Marys weekly Sunday bulletin…..about the Knights 



 
 
 Charities Inc considering $ 1,000 donations to  
 
  Horse Feathers  Lake Forest 
  A Safe Place            Zion 
  Infants  Incorporated Winnetka 
 
 
 
INSURANCE AGENT 
 
 Insurance agent absent 
 
DISTRICT DEPUTY 
 
 District Deputy absent 
 
 
FOR THE GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 
 
 Prayers were said and offered for: 
 
  Glenn Mordini has been in contact with Nick Pasquesi 
 
  Don Dominella still undergoing treatments 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
 Recorder:     JP Graziano 
   
 
  
 
  
  
 



 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


